From: Annabel de Mestre

Sent: Monday, 18 July 2022 6:09 PM

To: Public Accountability

Cc: Tudehope Office Email; Sam Tedeschi; Stewart Smith

Subject: RE: Correspondence from Chair, Public Accountability Committee
Categories: Corro

Dear Helen,

| refer to your correspondence of 12 July 2022 relating to the current inquiry being undertaken by the Public
Accountability Committee.

The Minister is currently on leave. Next week he will be overseas on official Government business. The Minister’s
intention is to respond to your correspondence upon his return.

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Thanks

Annabel de Mestre
Parliamentary Liaison Adviser

Office of the Hon. Stuart Ayres MP

Minister for Enterprise, Investment and Trade
Minister for Tourism and Sport

Minister for Western Sydney
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